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Home Learning


For our topic on ‘Dinosaurs’, would like your child to make a ‘shoe box home’. They will need to bring this in on Tuesday 18th January, along with an egg inside to care for. Children will have to look after their egg for the day. Please discuss what the egg might need inside their home. E.g what materials will keep it safe?


P.E kit, Coat and Wellies


As the weather is still cold and slightly muddy, please remember to bring in a pair of labelled wellies to keep in school, ready for welly walks and woodland play! As we like learning outside, please make sure your child has a coat with them every day. The children have been thoroughly enjoying their P.E session, so please make sure we have P.E kits in school every day. Please check their labelling as sometimes this fades.


Junk Modelling:


Please send in packaging, yoghurt pots etc that would be suitable for junk modelling.


Reading Books:


Thank you for your support in reading with your child at home. Please read a book every day and record a comment in the reading journal. With regards to the reading journal, please only write on one week’s pages, as there are only enough pages in the diary to last the year. Your child is encouraged to independently change their books every day. These are designed for your child to talk around the pictures and use the picture clues to make up stories.  


Thank you!


Thank you for all your continued support! I am thoroughly looking forward to the rest of the year. The children are growing in independence and we would like to encourage all parents in leaving their children at the gate. If you would like to speak to your child about any concerns, please feel free to speak to us at the end of the school day. 


Stay and Play 


Stay and Play will be returning on Thursday 10th January 2018. You are invited into the classroom to join us for discovery time from 9.00am until 9.30am. We will bring the children in and register, then we will open the doors and invite you in as soon as all children are registered. We look forward to you joining us for discovery time. You will have the opportunity to learn alongside your child and see their objectives for the week. I look forward to seeing you on Thursday mornings. 


Thank you, Miss Norris. 








	











